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13 April 1993

PRESS STATEMENT

We wish to state clearly that, when we made certain allegations about the
activities of one ambulance in Nyanga over the week-end, it was never our
intention to imply that the ambulance service as a whole was in collusion with
the SAP.

We deeply apologise for this misunderstanding and wish to assure the
ambulance service that the allegations against the ambulance in question will be
taken up as an individual complaint.

We also wish to appeal to the community at large to respect the safety and
allow for the free passage of all ambulances throughout the day tomorrow.
Ambulance drivers and staff should not be held responsible for the actions of
one ambulance team and people should remember the very good service
performed by this sector amongst the community at large.

Issued by Tony Yengeni, Secretary
For more information, please contact Susan de Villiers 448-5651 or
689-2373. Or page 253844 code 6564.

 


